BOARD OF ASSESSMENT APPEALS MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING TUESDAY SEPTEMBER 10,2013

Members present: Mary Ellen Connors, Terry Ferrarotti, & Mike Conroy

Meeting called to order at 6:30 pm.

The following people came to appeal their Motor Vehicle Assessments.

Candice Foti 259 Catlin Rd. & Mark Augelli 111 Wildcat Hill Rd.

Mark Augelli's assessment was lowered to 4,000

Candice Foti - Board needs to visit the motor vehicles, so they adjourned to September 16, 2013 to visit the property where the vehicles are stored.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Candy Crawford Clerk

RECEIVED FOR RECORD AT HARWINTON CT
ON 9-12-13 AT 9:0047
ATTEST NANCY E. ELDRIDGE TOWN CLERK